Oregon Water Resources Department
North Mall Office Building

Kate Brown, Governor 725 Summer St NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301

Phone (503) 986-0900

Fax (503) 986-0904

March 8, 2017 www.wrd.state.or.us

Mr. Garry Zollman WWC # 1881
Zollman’s Larry Burd Well Drilling, LLC
PO Box 1542

Pendleton, Oregon 97801

Re: Water Supply Well Start Card Number; 1033154, Vandenbrink
Dear Mr. Zollman,

Thank you for your request to the Water Resources Department to extend the time to repair or
complete the Vandenbrink well. In light of the circumstances presented in your correspondence
dated February 28, 2017, the Department has determined that you may have until May 1, 2017 to
repair, complete the construction, or permanently decommission the mentioned well. This is an
extension of the time granted to you earlier.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Please repair, complete the construction or
permanently decommission the well by your requested May 1, 2017 deadline. If you have any
questions, please contact me @ (503) 986-0852 or by email at Joel. W.Jeffery@oregon.gov. I
look forward to working with you to get this matter resolved.

-

Sincerely,

7
Joel W. Jeffery, Coordinator

Well Construction Program
Well Construction and Compliance Section

Cc:  Erik Thomasser, North Central Region Well Inspector
File



ZOLLMAN’S LARRY BURD WELL DRILLING, LLC
PO Box 1542, Pendleton, OR 97801
www.zollmanswelldrilling.com ¢ zollmansibwd@yahoo.com

February 28, 2017

OR Water Resources Dept.

725 Summer St NE, Suite A

Salem, OR 97301

Attn: Joel Jeffery

RE: Start Card #1033154 John Vandenbrink

Joel,

| am asking for an extension of time for Mr. Vandenbrink’s well that is in need of repair or final
construction to meet the requirements submitted to us by the OWRD.

Due to the unusual winter we have not been able to access the well in the last 2 months and Mr.

Vandenbrink has not given us an approval to do work as he is contemplating the final construction
process.

| last spoke with Mr. Vandenbrink on Feb. 24, 2017 and delivered to his office our latest cost and repair
proposals as listed in the Special Standard Request dated 11-2-2016.

He is reviewing this information and will get back to us with his desire.

I am asking for a 2 month (May 1, 2017)extension to our Special Standard Request dated 11-2-2016.

Sincerely,

,,-'l\f cm\} SRIVER RECEIVED BY OWRD

Garry L. Zollma

MAR 0 6 2017
SALEM, OR
@)
‘:I: Pendlieton Hermiston Milton-Freewater Toll Free Fax
541.276.3681 541.567.3088 541.938.5135 800.953.3681 541.276.0209

We want to be your driller
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ZOLLMAN’S LARRY BURD _
WELL DRILLING, LLC
P.0. Box 1542
Pendleton, OR 97801

Joel Jeffery, Well Construction
OR Water Resources Dept.

725 Summer St NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301
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